
Area Governors, 
 
 
Our March 21st training session is fast approaching! 
 
Our agenda for this session will be similar to the last.  You can expect lots of interaction, and 
opportunities to participate. 
 
Have you connected with your Area Governor “buddy” since our last session?  If not, be sure to 
connect with each other before March 21st!   Once there on the 21st, we’ll ask you sit next each 
other.   
 
During the meeting, we’ll randomly select individuals from among you to present their goals, 
and share their views as to the value of the ‘buddy’ approach, and its impact on their ability to 
reach distinguished status in their area. 
 
We’ll be going over reports on the district webpage, so please bring any questions you may have 
so that they can be addressed. 
 
Have you planned your final area council meetings of the year?  Why are these important?  
(Hint: Distinguished!) 
 
We’re looking forward to spending time with you, and remember, how will you reply when 
you’re asked:  How is your PMA? 
 
Best wishes, 
 
Arlene Gallegos and Len Langkau 
Co Area Governor Trainers 

 
 


